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Mr. Rusty Martin 
Interim Community Development Director 
City of Smyrna 
3180 Atlanta Rd 
Smyrna, GA 30080 
 
 
 
February 10th, 2020 
 
Re: King Springs Elementary School Extended Work Hours 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Martin, 
 
To help ensure the completion of the phase two construction of the King Springs Elementary School, 
Balfour Beatty is requesting extended hours on Saturday and Sunday from 7:00am – 5:00pm from 
February 29th, 2020 through June 7th, 2020.  
 
Given the adverse weather conditions we have faced these last two months we have been left with no 
other option but to request a noise ordinance exception to make certain all construction activities are 
complete before students return to the King Springs Elementary School campus for the fall semester. 
 
As with normal working hours, Balfour Beatty will have supervision on site during the extended hours 
to ensure the work performed is done so within the criteria allowed by the City of Smyrna. If you wish 
to contact Balfour Beatty, please call our superintendent Doug Braun at 404.275.4753 or myself at 
404.867.1242.   
 
Looking forward to your favorable response and thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 
 
 
 
 
Ana Maria Taroco  
Sr. Project Manager 
Balfour Beatty 

600 Galleria Parkway 
Suite 1500 

Atlanta, GA  30339 
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